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To All Concerned: November 20, 2017

For your information, guidance and appropriate action.

CHERRYLOU D. DE MESA
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent
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Fwd: Notice of Cancellation: Public Service Quality Summit 2017
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For your information and guidance. Thank you. - 18588 SO0
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Subject: Notice of Cancellation: Public Service Quality Summit 2017
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Greetings!

On behalf of the organizing committee of “Public Service Quality
Summit’, we regret to inform you that the event scheduled for
November 23-24, 2017 in Cebu City is cancelled due to insufficient
required number of participants needed to pursue the event, changes in
our events management team, and a few inputs from our consultants.

The new schedule is yet to be determined. We Kindly ask for your
understanding on this inevitable decision,

We are very grateful for your support in our events for the benefit and
development of government services of our government line agencies.

Should you have queries regarding the event, please contact us through
stacey@agfconsultinggroup.com or call (032) 254-7882, (032)
410-7536 or (032) 341-5836.

Thank you and God bless!

ACEY KAYE TURNAMAK

gs Development Officer,
AGF Consulting Group — PH
Cebu City, Cebu 6000
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Good day!

Please acknowledge receipt
Thank you.
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